BRENTSIDE PRIMARY ACADEMY

Putting Children First

Headteacher: Caroline Crosdale





Friday 13th January 2020

Coronavirus- Update & Keeping in touch

Dear Parents/Guardians,

There is new guidance and advice coming out at every moment from the Government, the DFE, and from Public Health England which we are following in school to ensure that we are supporting the health and wellbeing of our pupils, parents and staff.

We will ensure that you are kept up to date with any developments or changes via the school app, text message service, and on the school website.

The government is currently recommending people to stay at home for 7 days if they have either:

- A high temperature
- A new continuous cough

Please phone the school if your child is absent because they are unwell and keep up to date with government guidance of what to do if this is the case. For more information visit: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance

We would like to thank you for your continued support.

The school will remain open unless we are advised to close by the Government, the DFE, or Public Health England.

Yours faithfully,

Caroline Crosdale Headteacher

Tel: 020 88132580 Email: brentsidepri@gmail.com Website: www.brentsideprimaryacademy.co.uk